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     I am delighted with the progress Lords Meade Vocational College has made in the past 
    months.   This is only possible through the support of the administration, staff, parents and 

    supporters.  The studentsõ co-operation is also a major factor.  

    I have just returned from a 6 week trip to California and the Toronto area, where I was 
    made welcome in the many Rotary Clubs that I was able to visit.  I greatly appreciated 
    the hospitality of the Rotarians who so kindly accommodated me and assisted me in the 

    organizing of my visits to the various Rotary Clubs.    

    During my return journey I had the pleasant surprise to meet Brian Chunchi who is a guest 
    relations officer.  Brian is a former student of LMVC.  It is always a great pleasure to see 

former students doing well in their careers.  

During my absence the results for the vocational tests came back from the Department of Industrial Training.  It is encourag-
ing to know that these students, who are now in Senior 4, already have a Certificate in their vocational skill, and they have a 
marketable skill when they complete their õOõ levels in November this year.  They can either chose to go off into furthering 

their vocational education or their academic education.   

I am most grateful to Nikki Mallet for her kind gesture of obtaining sponsorship for the Brighton Marathon and kindly donat-
ing the sponsorship to Tofta Education Trust.   Her page on http://www.everyclick.com/nikkifundraisingfortofta will lead 

you to her donation page.   The page is still open until December. 

I am also grateful that USEP has agreed to assist LMVC with the teaching of science subjects.  The students put on a very im-

pressive science displayñit is good to see that their work is both practical and academic. 

I am always grateful when the students support the request for blood donation.  In 1980 I had to have 8 units of blood, 
some donated by my students at Starehe Boys Centre, and this almost certainly saved my life, so I am encouraged to see 

that the students at LMVC are also supporting this valuable service to the community at this early age. 

In the LMVC tradition the Music, Dance & Drama Competition showed the students displaying their talents, and some discov-

ering talents they did not know they had.           

During my return journey I watched a film entitled ôLife of a Kingõ.  It is based on chess playing and the lessons it can teach 
one in life.   I am glad to hear that chess playing has started in the school and I hope that the students will pick up on the life 

lessons it teaches. 

We always enjoy visitors coming, and our dear friend Dale Knight has been twice this year.  She is kindly sponsoring two 
girls at LMVC.  This is greatly appreciated and will mean a lot in the lives of the two girls.  We look forward to her next 

visit. 

Normally at this time of year we are saying farewell to volunteers who have taken a gap year after their ôAõ levels in UK 
and before they start their tertiary education.  Unfortunately this year we were not blessed with any volunteers, but we will 
be happy to receive suitable volunteers who would like to have the experience of 6 months in a secondary school in 
Uganda.  Normally the volunteers arrive before the beginning of the academic year in February.   Perhaps there is someone 

you may know who may enjoy the opportunity. 

With best wishes to all our supporters.         John Kirkwood.      Director   

DIRECTORõS MESSAGE 
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Lords Meade Vocational College, the òHaven of Skills and a Seat of Learningó The 

trend of events and programs at LMVC absolutely qualify that statement.  

It is term two, normally a very busy term. We started well with lots of events taking place 

and a lot more coming, in areas of sports, academic and exhibitions. 

The candidate classes, ( S.4 and S.6 ) had their leavers party on 7th June 2014. It was a 
very colorful function with lots of eats, drinks, farewell speeches and of course the dance cannot 

go unmentioned. 

The students who pass through LMVC appreciate the fact that the school is growing 
stronger and stronger in initiating programs that produce an all round multi-skilled and knowl-

edgeable individuals for a world  class performance. 

We have now been taken on by the Uganda Science Education Program (USEP), which 
has so far been working in 15 schools for four years throughout the whole country. The main ob-
jective of the program is to improve science education through innovative methods of teaching 

and integration of Information and Technology (ICT) in the learning process. 

In line with the above, we are organizing a science fair where students will come up with 

innovations from their science subjects. 

It is amazing to see high school students designing projects like solar furnaces, making 

soap and detergents, a generator, an electric train and many other projects 

The Educate Program is another one of the programs we have subscribed to.  

It is equipping our community with entrepreneurship skills and unfolding new innovations 

of teaching amongst staff members. 

The results of the Directorate of Industrial Training (DIT) candidates of last year 2013 
were released recently and the performance was better than that of 2012 which indicates suc-

cess in this skills imparting vocational program . Look at the summarized table bellow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are ò REACHING HIGH THROUGH HARD WORKó 

David Munobwa,  

Director Of Studies  

 

MESSAGE FROM DIRECTOR OF STUDIESñDAVID MUNOBWA 

OCCUPATION GRADE TOTAL 

DISTINCTION CREDIT PASS REFER FAILURE   

BRICK LAYER 1 2 26 0 0 29 

CATERER 6 25 4 2 0 37 

TAILOR 2 7 0 4 0 13 

CARPENTER & 
JOINERY 

0 0 6 10 0 16 
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE 
ô Thank you Madam Dale our beloved sponsor, because your assistance has brought change in our family. 

Our mother has started on a construction of our first brick houseõ. These are words of appreciation by 

Janet, one of the two sisters Rotarian Dale Knight took on and started paying for their tuition fees at 

Lords Meade Vocational College.  

Rotarian Dale started supporting this family last year when she offered to pay tuition for Janet and 

Annet after their mother had come to TET to seek for help after having failed to keep her daughters in 

school. One of the main dangers of falling out of school for these girls is early marriage like most girls 

in their village. 

On a recent visit to their home by the co-director Mr. Peter Kalibbala, the single mother appreciated 

the work TET does and most especially appreciated the girlsõ sponsor and intimated how her assis-

tance has enabled her to make some small savings to start constructing a brick house to move out of 

their grass thatched one.   

The assistance to these girls is bringing change to the whole family as now, the other siblings can af-

ford attending primary education. In the picture below, bottom right, is the new house under construc-

tion. 


